

28 May 2009

Sarah Nieuwenhuysen & Leanne Plank Team Captains Gunn Runners

Dear Sarah and Leanne,

On behalf of the Cancer Council Victoria, I would like to thank you for your fantastic efforts at the Albert Park Relay For Life 2009. By dedicating your time and effort to the task of being a Team Captains of Team Gunn Runners, you have made an incredible contribution towards our efforts of defeating cancer and supporting those living with the disease. Congratulations and thank you for your team's effort in raising \$5,908. Over your six year involvement, team Gunn Runners have made a significant contribution in the fight against cancer, with over \$20,000+ raised.

Relay For Life is a very special and unique event that symbolises hope for all those who have in some way been touched by cancer. Your contribution to the Cancer Council Victoria through Relay For Life will enable the world class medical research, cancer information and support services and cancer education programs of the Cancer Council to continue to make a difference for all Victorians.

In 2009, our target for Relay For Life in Victoria is \$4million, and with 38 teams at the Albert Park Relay raising over \$ 132,000, I am pleased to announce that we are well on our way to achieving this target, thanks to the support of you and your

Registrations for the 2010 Relay For Life event are now being accepted and planning for the event will commence again soon. We hope you will participate in the 2010 event and should you wish to be involved on the volunteer organising committee we would be pleased to discuss the opportunities with you. For further information For further information please contact our Supporters Hotline on 1300 65 65 85 or visit our website at www.relayforlife.org.au.

Yours sincerely

Anthony Keogh

State Manager Relay For Life

Anthony Sceny